June 11, 2014

Dear Planning Board,

| live on Staples Avenue in Key West, FL and know Raymond and Jessy Archer of 2323 Staples
Ave. | am aware of their addition and its purpose and can attest to the fact that it is indeed used only
for Jessy’s parents, Bruce and Beth Hulme to stay when they visit. | have met Bruce and Beth and know
that they take care of Raymond and Jessy’s daughter, Raulins, for extended time periods throughout the
school year. When they are here, they always make room to park in front of their own house and do
not negatively impact my house or parking spaces. | have never seen anyone else use the upstairs
space, except for Bruce and Beth. Without granting this variance, a significant amount of living space
would be taken up in Raymond and Jessy’s living room. We ask that you grant this variance for our
neighbors.
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